
Dear Evgeny Podolskiy, 

We want to thank you sincerely for the last technical corrections and acceptance of our 
manuscript. 

We did all corrections as suggested in the commented pdf file that you attached. 

The term “submarine discharge” was suggested by reviewer 2, but we agree that in many 
places it can be misleading because it is unclear that this submarine discharge is coming 
from underneath the glacier. Thus, we changed the term to “subglacial discharge”, 
whenever “submarine discharge” would be unclear (including the title). 

Best regards 

Tobias R Vonnahme 


